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Elizabeth is currently employed by the Health Coalition of Alberta and was employed by Migraine Canada from 2017 to 
2019. She does volunteer work with Migraine Warriors (Alberta Support Group), Dementia Network Calgary, and 
Research Canada. She received travel funding from Novartis and Eli Lilly in 2018. She also received payment for 
speaking engagements from the Canadian Federation of University Women, Calgary, from 2019 to 2020.  


